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Good evening and happy Halloween Vanners! So, I’ve been keeping you updated on the 

Museum of Vanning Christmas Party. And now I would like to tell you a little more about the 

Museum and some of our programs. The biggest one is our membership program. Our 

annual ongoing members make it possible for us to continue to bring you exciting new 

displays and help us with the day-to-day runnings. Our membership grew right at the start 

but we are now experiencing a low in renewals. We really need you to please come back if 

you haven’t already. These ongoing yearly commitments are our best best at raising funds 

for the museum. So that should do it for tonight. Have a happy Halloween and keep on 

Vannin. 

 

        



Museum of Vanning 
Director’s Blog 

10-31-23 
 

               

               

               

 

 



Museum of Vanning 
Director’s Blog 

10-31-23 
 

               

 


